PHI SiIcMA SIGMA

Cnce, Alu 'r’u/f

Dear Delta Omega Sisters,

Fraternity Headquarters received videos documenting the racist acts of an individual
alleged to be a member of the chapter. To be clear, there is no place for racism in our
organization. Your chapter’s unwavering commitment to the promotion of self-worth for all
members of the community remains evident.

Given the hurt and impact to others, Phi Sigma Sigma Fraternity has taken over the
management of this incident to allow the chapter’s leadership to focus on supporting their
sisters as they are only now learning of the prior behavior. Phi Sigma Sigma Fraternity has
suspended the member and the staff will immediately proceed with ensuring this situation
is handled with the severity that is demanded.

We encourage members of the community to utilize the resources provided by your
campus, should they need additional support.

In Our Bond,

Katie Vlietstra Wonnenberg
Grand Archon

PHI SIGMA SIGMA
(410) 799-1224 | phisighg@phisigmasigma.org



